GENERAL MANAGER
JEFF SOLEM

KABR 1000 WATTS - 1420 KILOCYCLES

TRANSMEDIA, INC. P. O. BOX 75

PHONE: 225.1420

ABERDEEN, S. DAK. 57401

F eb. 24, 1967

Carl Dabelstein

1419 South 5h4th St.,
Omaha, Nebr, 68106
Dear Carl:

Thank you for your letter of February 22, 1967.

Sorry for the delay, this will confirm your reception report
of KABR radio on June 21, 1963. at 12:20 a.m. on 1420 kc.

Incidently, Carl, I just might be interested in joining the
National Radio Club, I used to be a ham, WQGFS, and have been
cheif engineer here at KABR for many years.,

Can you fill me in on the details?

Very truly yours,
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Radio Station KABR
Aberdeen, S. Dak. 57401



